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  The Politics Book DK,2015-03-02 Learn about how
the world of government and power works in The
Politics Book. Part of the fascinating Big Ideas
series, this book tackles tricky topics and themes
in a simple and easy to follow format. Learn about
Politics in this overview guide to the subject,
great for novices looking to find out more and
experts wishing to refresh their knowledge alike!
The Politics Book brings a fresh and vibrant take
on the topic through eye-catching graphics and
diagrams to immerse yourself in. This captivating
book will broaden your understanding of Politics,
with: - More than 100 groundbreaking ideas in the
history of political thought - Packed with facts,
charts, timelines and graphs to help explain core
concepts - A visual approach to big subjects with
striking illustrations and graphics throughout -
Easy to follow text makes topics accessible for
people at any level of understanding The Politics
Book is a captivating introduction to the world's
greatest thinkers and their political big ideas
that continue to shape our lives today, aimed at
adults with an interest in the subject and
students wanting to gain more of an overview.
Delve into the development of long-running themes,
like attitudes to democracy and violence,
developed by thinkers from Confucius in ancient
China to Mahatma Gandhi in 20th-century India, all
through exciting text and bold graphics. Your
Politics Questions, Simply Explained This engaging
overview explores the big political ideas such as
capitalism, communism, and fascism, exploring
their beginnings and social contexts - and the
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political thinkers who have made significant
contributions. If you thought it was difficult to
learn about governing bodies and affairs, The
Politics Book presents key information in a clear
layout. Learn about the ideas of ancient and
medieval philosophers and statesmen, as well as
the key personalities of the 16th to the 21st
centuries that have shaped political thinking,
policy, and statecraft. The Big Ideas Series With
millions of copies sold worldwide, The Politics
Book is part of the award-winning Big Ideas series
from DK. The series uses striking graphics along
with engaging writing, making big topics easy to
understand.
  The Encyclopaedia Britannica Hugh Chisholm,1911
  "What is Literature?" and Other Essays Jean-Paul
Sartre,1988 What is Literature? challenges anyone
who writes as if literature could be extricated
from history or society. But Sartre does more than
indict. He offers a definitive statement about the
phenomenology of reading, and he goes on to
provide a dashing example of how to write a
history of literature that takes ideology and
institutions into account.
  Text Book Robert Scholes,Nancy R. Comley,Gregory
L. Ulmer,2001-12-21 Designed for literature-based
writing courses, Text Book introduces students to
the idea that literary texts and ordinary spoken
and written language share many of the same
features. By providing imaginative methods and
unique assignments that let students work with
those features in their writing, Text Book
involves students in the processes of exploring
literature creatively, not simply consuming and
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analyzing it, helping them understand literature
from the inside out.
  Literature for Young Adults Joan L.
Knickerbocker,James A. Rycik,2019-08-28 Now in its
second edition, this book explores a great variety
of genres and formats of young adult literature
while placing special emphasis on contemporary
works with nontraditional themes, protagonists,
and literary conventions that are well suited to
young adult readers. It looks at the ways in which
contemporary readers can access literature and
share the works they're reading, and it shows
teachers the resources that are available,
especially online, for choosing and using good
literature in the classroom and for recommending
books for their students’ personal reading. In
addition to traditional genre chapters, this book
includes chapters on literary nonfiction; poetry,
short stories, and drama; and film. Graphic
novels, diversity issues, and uses of technology
are also included throughout the text. The book's
discussion of literary language—including
traditional elements as well as metafictive
terms—enables readers to share in a literary
conversation with their peers (and others) when
communicating about books. This book is an
essential resource for preservice educators to
help young adults understand and appreciate the
excellent literature that is available to them.
New to the second edition: New popular authors,
books, and movies with a greater focus on
diversity of literature Updated coverage of new
trends, such as metafiction, a renewed focus on
nonfiction, and retellings of canonical works



5

Increased attention to graphic novels and
multimodal texts throughout the book eResources
with downloadable materials, including book lists,
awards lists, and Focus Questions
  The Value of Literature Rafe McGregor,2016-08-22
The Value of Literature provides an original and
compelling argument for the historical and
contemporary significance of literature to
humanity.
  On Literature Hillis Miller,2003-09-02 Debates
rage over what kind of literature we should read,
what is good and bad literature, and whether in
the global, digital age, literature even has a
future. But what exactly is literature? Why should
we read literature? How do we read literature?
These are some of the important questions J.
Hillis Miller answers in this beautifully written
and passionate book. He begins by asking what
literature is, arguing that the answer lies in
literature's ability to create an imaginary world
simply with words. On Literature also asks the
crucial question of why literature has such
authority over us. Returning to Plato, Aristotle
and the Bible, Miller argues we should continue to
read literature because it is part of our basic
human need to create imaginary worlds and to have
stories. Above all, On Literature is a plea that
we continue to read and care about literature.
  The Invention of Literature Florence Dupont,1999
The invention of literature, writes Florence
Dupont, is recent, and its classical ancestry is
not firm. Rather than representing solely the
remains of a network of readers and writers, the
odes, epics, tales, and dramas of Greece and Rome
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had a much more diversified background and
purpose. Some works were intended to be read in
groups; other works were not meant to be read at
all. Resisting the traditional temptation to
project current tastes and beliefs backward upon
Greece and Rome. The Invention of Literature
presents classical writings in all their
differences. The labor of understanding a lyric or
an epic as it was understood in its time requires
a radical reconsideration of what reading is and
what it means.
  Bourdieu and Literature John R. W. Speller,2011
Bourdieu and Literature is a wide-ranging,
rigorous and accessible introduction to the
relationship between Pierre Bourdieu's work and
literary studies. It provides a comprehensive
overview and critical assessment of his
contributions to literary theory and his thinking
about authors and literary works. One of the
foremost French intellectuals of the post-war era,
Bourdieu has become a standard point of reference
in the fields of anthropology, linguistics, art
history, cultural studies, politics, and
sociology, but his longstanding interest in
literature has often been overlooked. This study
explores the impact of literature on Bourdieu's
intellectual itinerary, and how his literary
understanding intersected with his sociological
theory and thinking about cultural policy. This is
the first full-length study of Bourdieu's work on
literature in English, and it provides an
invaluable resource for students and scholars of
literary studies, cultural theory and sociology.
  Why Reading Books Still Matters Martha C.
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Pennington,Robert P. Waxler,2017-08-29 Bringing
together strands of public discourse about valuing
personal achievement at the expense of social
values and the impacts of global capitalism, mass
media, and digital culture on the lives of
children, this book challenges the potential of
science and business to solve the world’s problems
without a complementary emphasis on social values.
The selection of literary works discussed
illustrates the power of literature and human arts
to instill such values and foster change. The book
offers a valuable foundation for the field of
literacy education by providing knowledge about
the importance of language and literature that
educators can use in their own teaching and
advocacy work.
  Understanding Literature Walter B.
Kalaidjian,Judith Roof,Stephen Watt,2004
Understanding Literature is an innovative
anthology and technology package representing the
next generation of literary pedagogy for
introduction to literature and literature for
composition courses. Built on a balanced
foundation of canonical and nontraditional reading
selections, this text includes discussions of the
formal literary elements--and integrates relevant
and accessible coverage of contemporary criticism.
This unique, integrated coverage of contemporary
critical approaches offers students a richer, more
engaging introduction to reading critically and
writing about literature.
  Aunt Phillis ś Cabin Mary H. Eastman,2019-09-25
Reproduction of the original: Aunt Phillis ś Cabin
by Mary H. Eastman
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  By the Book Pamela Paul,2014-10-28 Sixty-five of
the world's leading writers open up about the
books and authors that have meant the most to them
Every Sunday, readers of The New York Times Book
Review turn with anticipation to see which
novelist, historian, short story writer, or artist
will be the subject of the popular By the Book
feature. These wide-ranging interviews are
conducted by Pamela Paul, the editor of the Book
Review, and here she brings together sixty-five of
the most intriguing and fascinating exchanges,
featuring personalities as varied as David
Sedaris, Hilary Mantel, Michael Chabon, Khaled
Hosseini, Anne Lamott, and James Patterson. The
questions and answers admit us into the private
worlds of these authors, as they reflect on their
work habits, reading preferences, inspirations,
pet peeves, and recommendations. By the Book
contains the full uncut interviews, offering a
range of experiences and observations that deepens
readers' understanding of the literary sensibility
and the writing process. It also features dozens
of sidebars that reveal the commonalities and
conflicts among the participants, underscoring
those influences that are truly universal and
those that remain matters of individual taste. For
the devoted reader, By the Book is a way to invite
sixty-five of the most interesting guests into
your world. It's a book party not to be missed.
  The Object of Jewish Literature Barbara E.
Mann,2022-07-26 A history of modern Jewish
literature that explores our enduring attachment
to the book as an object With the rise of digital
media, the death of the book” has been widely
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discussed. But the physical object of the book
persists. Here, through the lens of materiality
and objects, Barbara E. Mann tells a history of
modern Jewish literature, from novels and poetry
to graphic novels and artists’ books. Bringing
contemporary work on secularism and design in
conversation with literary history, she offers a
new and distinctive frame for understanding how
literary genres emerge. The long twentieth
century, a period of tremendous physical upheaval
and geographic movement, witnessed the production
of a multilingual canon of writing by Jewish
authors. Literature’s objecthood is felt not only
in the physical qualities of books—bindings,
covers, typography, illustrations—but also through
the ways in which materiality itself became a
practical foundation for literary expression.
  Introduction to Literature Dorothy U.
Seyler,Richard A. Wilan,1981
  The Routledge Introduction to American War
Literature Jennifer Haytock,2018-05-11 War and
violence have arguably been some of the strongest
influences on literature, but the relation is
complex: more than just a subject for story-
telling, war tends to reshape literature and
culture. Modern war literature necessarily engages
with national ideologies, and this volume looks at
the specificity of how American literature deals
with the emotional, intellectual, social,
political, and economic contradictions that evolve
into and out of war. Raising questions about how
American ideals of independence and gender affect
representations of war while also considering how
specifically American experiences of race and
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class interweave with representations of combat,
this book is a rich and coherent introduction to
these texts and critical debates.
  The Gray Book Diane Welch,1998-10-01
  Unwriting Maya Literature Paul M. Worley,Rita M.
Palacios,2019 This volume provides a decolonial
framework for reading Maya and Indigenous texts--
Provided by publisher.
  The Shakespeare Book DK,2015-03-10 Learn the
entire works of one of the greatest writers of the
English language in The Shakespeare Book. Part of
the fascinating Big Ideas series, this book
tackles tricky topics and themes in a simple and
easy to follow format. Learn about the works of
William Shakespeare in this overview guide, great
for beginners looking to learn and experts wishing
to refresh their knowledge alike! The Shakespeare
Book brings a fresh and vibrant take on the topic
through eye-catching graphics and diagrams to
immerse yourself in. This captivating book will
broaden your understanding of Shakespeare, with: -
Every play and poem from Shakespeare’s canon,
including lost plays and less well-known works of
poetry - Packed with facts, charts, timelines and
graphs to help explain core concepts - A visual
approach to big subjects with striking
illustrations and graphics throughout - Easy to
follow text makes topics accessible for people at
any level of understanding The Shakespeare Book is
the perfect introduction to the entire canon of
Shakespeare’s plays, sonnets, and other poetry,
aimed at adults with an interest in the subject
and students wanting to gain more of an overview.
Here you’ll discover the complete works, from The
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Comedy of Errors, to the great tragedies of
Hamlet, Othello, King Lear, and Macbeth. Your
Shakespeare Questions, Simply Explained This is a
brilliant, innovative exploration of the entire
canon of Shakespeare plays, sonnets, and other
poetry with detailed plot summaries and a full
analysis of the major characters and themes. If
you thought it was difficult to learn about the
works of one of the greatest writers in the
English language, The Shakespeare Book presents
key information in a simple layout. Every work is
covered, from the comedies of Twelfth Night and As
You Like It to the tragedies of Julius Caesar and
Hamlet, with easy-to-understand graphics and
illustrations bringing the themes, plots,
characters, and language of Shakespeare to life.
The Big Ideas Series With millions of copies sold
worldwide, The Shakespeare Book is part of the
award-winning Big Ideas series from DK. The series
uses striking graphics along with engaging
writing, making big topics easy to understand.
  Prizing Children’s Literature Kenneth B.
Kidd,Joseph T. Thomas Jr.,2016-11-10 Children's
book awards have mushroomed since the early
twentieth-century and especially since the 1960s,
when literary prizing became a favored strategy
for both commercial promotion and canon-making.
There are over 300 awards for English-language
titles alone, but despite the profound impact of
children’s book awards, scholars have paid
relatively little attention to them. This book is
the first scholarly volume devoted to the analysis
of Anglophone children's book awards in historical
and cultural context. With attention to both
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political and aesthetic concerns, the book offers
original and diverse scholarship on prizing
practices and their consequences in Australia,
Canada, and especially the United States.
Contributors offer both case studies of particular
awards and analysis of broader trends in literary
evaluation and elevation, drawing on theoretical
work on canonization and cultural capital.
Sections interrogate the complex and often
unconscious ideological work of prizing, the
ongoing tension between formalist awards and so-
called identity-based awards — all the more urgent
in light of the We Need Diverse Books campaign —
the ever-morphing forms and parameters of prizing,
and scholarly practices of prizing. Among the many
awards discussed are the Pura Belpré Medal, the
Inky Awards, the Canada Governor General Literary
Award, the Printz Award, the Best Animated Feature
Oscar, the Phoenix Award, and the John Newbery
Medal, giving due attention to prizes for fiction
as well as for non-fiction, poetry, and film. This
volume will interest scholars in literary and
cultural studies, social history, book history,
sociology, education, library and information
science, and anyone concerned with children's
literature.
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Bravery with is empowering ebook, Stories of
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and motivates. Download now to witness the
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